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Neighborhood Outreach Summary Report
Reynolda Manor Shopping Center Parcel

October 2, 2019

Docket W-3421

A letter outlining the rezoning request was sent to 15 property owners within 500 feet of the subject site.
Please refer to attached letter.  As of the writing of the summary report, Stimmel Associates has not been
contacted by any property owners.

Respectfully submitted,

Luke Dickey
Vice President
Stimmel Associates, P.A.
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LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE       CIVIL ENGINEERING      LAND PLANNING

September 27, 2019

Dear Neighbor,

The property owners of the former Pure Gas and Service Station located at the corner of Reynolda Road and Fairlawn,
are proposing to rezone the property from Highway Business (HB) to General Business – Limited (GB-L).  The rezoning
would allow for the redevelopment of the site and to create a separate lot from the Reynolda Manor Shopping Center
that would meet current City of Winston-Salem ordinance requirements. The property owner is working with the City of
Winston-Salem Planning Staff to limit the uses allowed on the site, as well as development conditions.  A site plan is not
required for the General Business – Limited zoning request. You are receiving this letter since you are a listed property
owner within 500-feet of the proposed zoning request.

If you have any questions regarding the proposed zoning request, please contact Luke Dickey with Stimmel Associates at
(336) 723-1067.

Sincerely,

Luke A. Dickey
Vice President
Stimmel Associates, PA
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